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Curriculum and Technology Committee 

Minutes of Tuesday, May 5, 2020 
 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday, 
May 5, 2020 at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford,  
WI 53034 
 
Present: Barb May, Chair; Jay Behnke, Member; and Heather Cramer, Superintendent; and Fred Miller, Director of 
Technology  
 
 

New Business:  

 Update from Fred Miller-Director of Technology –Mr. Miller provided an update of what he is currently working on.  

He also provided information of a survey being sent out to gauge technology usage in the district.   

 Update of desktop computers in Library—Mr. Miller provided information on a technology upgrade for the HS 

library.  The district is looking to replace the computers used by students in the back of the library.  The district is 

looking to replace the desktops with laptops. 

 Summer Technology Plan—Mr. Miller indicated that due to the unknowns that are surrounding us, the summer 

direction is a bit unknown.  Mr. Miller is hoping to have his summer help again.  He will be working on the return of 

technology and getting it ready for the new school year. 

 Science Update—Mrs. Cramer updated that the science team will be discussing options for curriculum for 

purchase after June 30. 

 Summer School—No update was available for summer school.  Mrs. Cramer outlined that HS courses for credit 

recovery will run and potentially courses for credit for MS and/or HS students.  She outlined that the state is 

allowing for online instruction for elementary, but not sure if that would be the best path for the District to take. 

 Graduation—Mrs. Cramer indicated that the survey provided information that students preferred an in-person 

possibility in July.  The District will look to have a face-to-face option on July 24. 

 Covid-19 Closure—Mrs. Cramer provided an update on what the District is doing during the closure and the 

various planning that is occurring. 

 

 

 


